
City of Sedgwick 
City Council Meeting 

August 7, 2024 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

SUBJECT:  Staff Report  

INITIATED BY:  Administration 

CBDG Update: Ranson Financial has concluded their initial canvassing of the city and reached an LMI total 
of 36%. There are a few areas that they need to revisit and will be doing so in the week to come. 
Additionally, the Fire-EMS department will be canvassing the township area to collect surveys from those 
homeowners. Ranson is still confident that we will be able to reach the required 51% LMI level to be 
eligible for the grant application.  

Movies at the Pool: Pool Manager Abra Theime and staff held a Movies at The Pool night on July 13th and 
saw approximately 70 people be in attendance for a night of fun. The next Movie night is scheduled for 
August 10th at 9:00 pm.  

Strategic Plan: The strategic plan continues to move forward with great progress thanks to Kate Young 
and her team at WSU’s PPMC. Kate and company will attend the Meet the Teacher night to engage with 
the public and gain feedback on the themed report and direction the committee is heading with the plan. 
This event is August 12th from 6-7pm at the school campus. Once completed, the plan is tentatively 
scheduled to be presented to the City Council on September 18th.  

LKM Conference: The Leagues annual conference is being held in Wichita again this year on October 10-
12th. To retain the promotional registration fee staff needs to know no later than the August 21st meeting 
if you would like to attend.   


